

www.mossside.lancs.sch.uk @mosssideprimary

Friday 22nd March 2024

Dear Moss Side Community,

A big theme of assemblies this week has been the idea of taking responsibility for our own actions. On Monday, I shared the way the New Zealand All Blacks tidy up after each match. Once the game is finished, they all debrief with each other to reflect on what they did well and could improve, before the senior players pick up a broom and 'sweep the sheds'. We want our pupils to show this humility and responsibility in equal measure.

Comic Relief

As always, the incredible Moss Side community supported this fundraising event and your overwhelming generosity raised £617.35. Thank you so much!

Parents' Evening

Slips should have been sent home with appointment times for next week. This is an invaluable opportunity to discuss your child's personal and academic progress.

Please remember that parents' evenings are to be attended without children this year. We will evaluate this new arrangement at the end of the academic year.

One of the many things that has led me, and the considerable majority of my colleagues, to serve the Moss Side area for so many years is the fantastic relationships that we have with our families. Our dedicated professionals work hard and with great loyalty to this community. We are not perfect, but we give our all and put the needs of children first and foremost in any decision making. In the majority of cases, this is appreciated by those parents we work alongside and I hope that continues.

Next week is an opportunity to support each other, again, to benefit your children. Where parents and school sing from the same hymn sheet, we see accelerated progress in both social and academic progress. Hopefully this long and successful tradition continues and I thank all those parents who continue to work with us for the betterment of all our pupils.

The second hand uniform shop will run again during parents' evenings next week with some great bargains for topping up your stock.

Clubs after Half Term

The sign-up link will be shared via Class Dojo early next week. Please keep a close eye out.

School Dinners

There will be a new dinner menu launching when we return after Easter. A copy has been sent home with each child today. It will also be available on the website. If you would like to change your child's current dinner arrangement, please contact the school office by Wednesday latest:

r.cranmer@mossside.lancs.sch.uk

bursar@mossside.lancs.sch.uk

Message from Lancashire Music Service

I am writing to signpost the three remaining instrument days of the academic year! The best part is they are absolutely FREE!

Brass day 2024! - April 20th, St Michaels CE High School, Chorley.

https://www.lancashiremusichub.co.uk/site/events/brass-day-3/

Woodwind Day 2024! - April 27th, Lostock Hall Academy High School, Preston.

https://www.lancashiremusichub.co.uk/site/events/woodwind-day/

Percussion Day 2024! - May 4th, St Christopher's C of E High School, Accrington.

https://www.lancashiremusichub.co.uk/site/events/percussion-day/

Toast

The toast payment item for our return after Easter is available on ParentPay for KS2. It will close on Wednesday 27th March at 11.00am. Please ensure if your child is in the Juniors and would like to have toast at morning break, you have made the payment by the deadline. We cannot add them on once the payment item has closed.

Stars of the Week	
Rec	Maríam for her fantastíc reading and writing this week. Well done Maríam.
Rec/ Y1	Rhys for learning his assembly lines so well and being brilliant in our practices.
Y1/2	Alice for great chalk work in art.
Y2	Sofia for some great team and partner work in PE and maths.
Y3	Frankíe for some fantastíc length and perímeter work this week!
Y4	Sienna T for a great technology structure created with lots of patience and determination.
Y5	Danielle for following the Moss Side Way and showing independence in her learning.
Y6	Conor for working incredibly hard in maths this week.
W House	Blue
Sílver Leaf	Andriel (Rec) - Respect for others for always showing lovely manners to staff and kindness to all.
	Noah (Y5) - Respect for others for being a leader during active play, sharing his talents with others.

Key events week beginning 25.03.24

Monday Parents' Eve

Tuesday Dodgeball Club Y5/6 (8.10), Parents' Eve

Wednesday Police Pals Y6, Girls' football Club Y4-6,

Football Club Y1/2

Thursday Swimming Y4

Friday SCHOOL CLOSED (Good Friday)

Dinner Week #1

Happy Friday,

Mr Wright